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IRRADIATED COMPONENT DISPOSAL CONTAINER - NUCLEAR REGULATORY
COMMISSION CERTIFICATE OF COMPLIANCE; REQUEST FOR CANCELLATION

The Irradiated Component Disposal Container (ICDC) [USA/9795/B(U)-96] is no longer
needed to support Naval Reactors shipments of A1G cell support housings.
Accordingly, Naval Reactors is allowing the Certificate of Compliance for this container
[USA/9795/B(U)-96] to expire on April 30, 2018 and will not request renewal from the
Nuclear Regulatory Commission. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to

call me at (202) 781-6166.

B. K. MILES
Naval Reactors

Copy to (Prime Contractor):

KAPL ADSARS

General Manager, NNL

Manager, Reactor Servicing, NNL

Manager, Reactor Servicing Systems, RS, NNL

Manager, Shipping Containers, RSS, RS, NNL

Manager, Shipping Container Analysis, SC, RSS, RS, NNL
D. H. Yu, Shipping Container Analysis, SC, RSS, RS, NNL
NRLFO

Copy to (All Others):

M. Layton, Director, Division of Spent Fuel Management, NMSS, NRC
J. McKirgan, Chief, Spent Fuel Licensing Branch, SFM, NMSS, NRC

B. White, Senior Project Manager, Licensing Branch, SFM, NMSS, NRC



